
 

 

 
         Date: 25 Mar 2025 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

We are delighted to formally invite you to our Fun Field Day event hosted by the KJS PE 
department.  Fun Field Day is different from our Athletics Day, rather than watching the students 
perform, this is an opportunity for you to spend time actively engaging with your child and to gain a 
deeper understanding of their learning experiences in PE. It is very much a day where parents will be 
taking part! We hope to see as many parents as possible on the field with our students. Please see 
below for details of the day; 

  

What: Lower School Fun Field Day 

Who: Year 1 9:30am -11:30am, Year 2 11:00am -1:00pm 

*Y1 and Y2 snacks on the field from 11:00am-11:30am 

When: Tuesday, April 1st  

Where: Perth Street Sports Ground 

Why: An opportunity for parents to join our learning community. To see first hand how their children 
move, play and interact in PE. Parents will engage with their child in a fun, playful environment; an 
opportunity for students to celebrate their growth and development and to highlight the value of PE 
at KJS. 



 

 

 

Parent Expectations; 

• Please make your way directly to the venue. 

• Please be prepared to participate in the games and activities with your child. 

• Please remain with your child and their class within the designated activity areas. 

• At 11:00am our Y1 activities will end and we invite parents to stay for an extra 30 

minutes where you can relax and have a picnic style snack with your child. 

*We encourage you to bring a suitable mat/blanket and healthy snacks to enjoy with your child. 
Please help us ensure that no litter is left on the field. 

  

If you cannot attend our Fun Field day, please be assured that this will still be an enjoyable day of 
activity for all students. 

  

Kind regards, 

The KJS PE team 

 


